High School Board Report 6-9-20

Overview

5/20 - The THS Senior Scholarships/Awards ceremony was held virtually. We thank our
community scholarship donors for their continued support of our graduates. Community
and school scholarship committees continue to be impressed with the quality of the
senior applicants and wish them well in the future. Thank you to the counseling
department and Ms. Eichman as the scholarship coordinator. Also thank you to Ms.
Eichman for creating the virtual ceremony and Ms. Balda for her narration.

Curbside Dropoff/Pickup of locker and school materials took place on the following
dates: 5/27- seniors, 6/1-freshman, 6/2 - sophomores, 6/3 - juniors. Thank you to all of
our custodians and office staff for their work to make this possible.

Students and staff are completing final learning assessments for the school year. Staff
have done a great job of reaching out to those needing assistance and working with
students and parents one on one to reteach and assess. Thank you again to our
parents for their involvement.

Discussions are occurring with staff to determine staff development needs. Once
identified, plans will be made to address areas of need on an individual and whole staff
basis throughout the summer and into next school year.



